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March   5,   2020  
 
 
 
 
Dear   Avoca   Central   School   Community:  
 
We   are   shocked   and   saddened   to   hear   the   news   of   yesterday’s   car   crash   involving   four  
Avoca   students.   Our   thoughts   are   with   their   families,   friends   and   the   members   of   our  
school   community   during   this   difficult   time.   
 
Our   school   counselors   will   be   available   in   the   auditorium   for   students   and   members   of  
the   school   community   throughout   the   school   day   and   after   school   beginning   this  
morning.    We   will   also   have   counselors   from   our   regional   crisis   team   on   site   for  
additional   support   for   our   students   and   staff.   
 
Our   primary   goal   today   and   in   the   weeks   to   come   will   be   to   help   the   students,   staff   and  
community   through   this   tragic   situation.    If   your   child   is   in   need   of   additional   support   or  
you   have   questions   about   how   to   support   your   child   or   available   resources   please  
contact   their   school   counselor   or   principal   at   607-566-2221   ext.   1121   or   ext.   1125.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Stephen   C.   Saxton  
Superintendent  
 


